Employer Survey regarding skills & trainings

We appreciate your opinions and suggestions!

Thank you for taking a few minutes to assist the San Bernardino Community College District with its goal of improving the
programs and services we offer the members of our community. Your feedback can really help us improve our offerings!

1. What type of business do you manage or own?
| |

* 2. How many employees work at all San Bernardino County sites for this business?

3. What specific skills would you like to see new employees have? List as many as you
can think of and be as specific as possible.
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v

4. What types of locally offered, reasonably priced trainings would you like to see made

available to your current employees? Again, the more information you can provide, the
more we glean from the response.

v

5. How can the San Bernardino Community College District better serve your needs as an
employer and a business in San Bernardino County?
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Thank you!

Your contributions are vital to improving our services. If you have any questions or would like additional information,
please contact Alisa Moore, San Bernardino Community College District, at 909.382.4012 or asmoore@sbccd.edu.
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